
 
 

Our Ref: UU18/20 
 
Customer Service: 0300 123 4047 
A120 Site Office: 01279 314 182 

 

Environment and Infrastructure Department 
Hertfordshire County Council 
19c St Albans Road East 
Hatfield 
Hertfordshire 
AL10 0ER 
 
14 August 2020 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
A120 Little Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme 

 
We are writing to inform you of some changes to the delivery of the A120 Little 
Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme.  
 
Updated Roadworks and Road Closures 
 
A120 Standon Road 
Temporary traffic lights will be required to continue with surfacing sections of the 
new Tilekiln Roundabout. Please be advised there is still further work to do before 
the roundabout opens to traffic.  
 
Weekday temporary traffic lights will be active from: Wednesday 26 August – 
Friday 28 August (8am-6pm).  

 
A120 Hadham Road 
Weekday temporary traffic lights will be active from: Monday 31 August – Friday 9 
October (8am-6pm). 
 
Full weekend closures of the road will be required for the construction of the new 
Hadham Park Roundabout. Please be advised there are still further works to be 
programmed to complete the roundabout prior to opening to general traffic.  

 
The road will be closed to the east of Hadham Park. The diversion route (shown 
on the next page) is via A10, A414 and A1184. Local residents will be able to 
access Little Hadham from the A10 direction. 
 

Expected start Expected finish Impact of works 
Friday 2 October, 10pm Monday 5 October, 5am Weekend closure 
Friday 9 October, 10pm Monday 12 October, 5am Weekend closure 

Friday 16 October, 10pm Monday 19 October, 5am Weekend closure 
 



Diversion Route 

 
You can also view all proposed diversions routes on the website. Should you require a 
hard copy please let us know. We are aware of the inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you for your patience. We continue to review our roadwork schedule in line with 
updated government guidelines.  
 
You can keep up to date with all roadworks using the One. Network service. Type 
One.Network into your internet search engine and then type ‘Ware (Little Hadham)’ 
into the search box to find out more. You can pick different date ranges from the drop-
down menu to see upcoming works. 
 
Want to know more?  
 
Please note our monthly drop-in sessions have been cancelled in line with government 
restrictions until further notice. However, you can find out more about the project by: 
 

• Visiting our website: www.Hertfordshire.gov.uk/a120bypass  
• You can follow us on Twitter: @Herts_Highways 
• On Facebook: www.Facebook.com/HertsHighways 
• Or subscribe to receive an A120 monthly Update Me e-bulletin:  

www.Hertfordshire.gov.uk/updateme  
 
Contact Us 
 
If you have any questions, please email a120bypass@hertfordshire.gov.uk or call the 
GRAHAM site team at Standon Road on 01279 314182 for immediate enquiries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
A120 Little Hadham Bypass & Flood Alleviation Scheme Team 
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